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every student, every day
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Dear Parents/Carers,							Friday 29th September 2017 
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Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!





Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record.








            Class Attendance


Reception 	-	94.4%


Year 1		-	91.9%


Year 2		-	93.7%


Year 3		-	96.2%


Year 4		-	94.3%


Year 5		-	94.6%


Year 6		-	97.3%








Readers of the Week








Rec		Kylah


Y1		Sagar


Y2		Ivan		


Y4		Kassim


Y5		Zara


Y6		O’Leasha








Awards








(      No Holidays in Term-Time	      (	  If your child is ill, you must contact the office at 8am     (








Golden Tickets


Courtney	Yr 2	Kind & Thoughtful


Darman	Yr 2	Kind & Thoughtful 


Abdullah	Yr 6	Considerate


Rihards		Yr 6	Hopeful














Merit Awards


Rec Bereket & Arikah	 	Yr 4 Nahiya & Adam


Yr 1 Summayah & Sara	Yr 5 Lawko & Zakiya


Yr 2 Tariq & Nadia		Yr 6 Darnell & Rihards








Important Dates to remember


October Half Term - 23/10/2017 to 27/10/2017


All children return to school on Monday 30th October 2017.


Teacher Training Day – Friday 3rd November 2017


School will be closed to all pupils.


Teacher Training Day – Friday 22nd December 2017


School will be closed to all pupils.


Christmas Holidays – 22/12/2017 to 05/01/2018


All children return to school on Monday 8th January 2018.
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Foundry School Nursery














Attendance Spotlight Letters


Attendance spotlight letters will be sent out next week, so please keep an eye out for these. 


Thank you.





Year 3 Cadbury World Trip


Year 3 visited Cadbury World this week with connection to their topic. All the children had a great day out and really enjoyed themselves.
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Football Fixtures


Game


Our school football team represented us this week in a football game at James Watt Primary school. The team did brilliantly, a big well done to all.














Birthdays


A notice to all parents that unfortunately due to some children having allergies party food and cakes are not allowed to be sent into school. If you really feel the need to send something in a small selection of sweets will be acceptable.


Of course we will still acknowledge your child’s birthday and wish them a happy day. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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